Uniform policy
The uniform is listed below and can be with or without a logo. For uniforms with our logo you can order from ChromaSports detailed below (usually a couple of weeks order time) or just plain red from any store. 
· Red Polo shirt
· Red Jumper and/or;
· Red Cardigan
You can also purchase book bags and hats but these are optional.
Children may wear any colour trousers, shorts or skirts that are suitable for the Preschool environment.  
Our Aims and objectives for this new policy is based on the notion that a Preschool uniform: 
· promotes a sense of pride in the school; 
· engenders a feeling of community and  belonging;
· is practical and smart; 
· identifies the children with the Preschool; 
· makes children feel equal to their peers in terms of appearance;
· is regarded as suitable wear; 
The Preschool welcomes children from all backgrounds and faith communities.  If there are any reasons, for example religious objections, why parents want their child to wear clothes that differ from the school uniform, the Preschool will look sympathetically at such requests.
Uniforms with the Preschool logo can be brought direct from:
ChromaSport & Trophies
Unit 10, Wulfric Square, Bretton, Peterborough, PE3 8RF 
(01733) 262526
https://www.chromasport.co.uk/
Prices vary so please ask before your purchase. 
If you have any concerns or questions regarding this new policy then please feel free to email Kerry or Sharron on; june@castorpreschool.org.uk
